

October 1, 2002

Mr. David Ehrhardt, AIA Vice President Dario Designs, Inc. 205 Walnut St. Framingham, MA 01702

Dear Dave:

It's been great working with you and Dario on updating our programs and reviewing the revised masterplans. While we're still in discussions as to which direction we're headed, we're confident that Dario Designs will be headed there with us.

Great job with the presentations – unique, well designed, and well planned. No doubt phase two will fit the same bill.

From beautiful southern Indiana,

Dan E. Rumbach co-publisher